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Homosexual studies will not expand

By Leyla Kokmen
Spectator Staff Writer

Despite a $200,000 gift received
last month to support Columbia
College students interested in ho-
mosexual rights and studies, ad-
ministrators are not currently plan-
ning to create a more solid academic
program regarding those issues.

Several weeks ago, Andrew
Lanyi established the George R.
Lanyi Memorial Foundation Endow-
ment in memory of his son who died
of AIDS. Neither Lanyi nor his son
attended Columbia College

The gift is the first of its kind at
the college. ;

The endowment will generate
income to support financial aid fora
needy student selected by the dean
of Columbia College, according to
Peter Pazzaglini, Columbia College
director of development and alumni
relations. The full gift will be re-
ceived by the end of this fiscal year,
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and the school has already received
$50,000.

The scholarship should be in
place to be awarded by the 1993-94
academic year, according to
Pazzaglini.

The dean of Columbia College
will award the grant on an annual
rotating basis to a student active in
gay rights. This does not necessarily
mean that the recipient must pursue
courses in homosexual studies, al-
though such classwork would prob-
ably play arole in the selection pro-
cess, according to Pazzaglini, who
added Columbia has an active gay
community, although the Univer-
sity offers only a few courses spe-
cifically on homosexual issues.

“There are no plans to create a
homosexual studies program or de-
partment,” said Associate Dean of
Columbia College Kathryn
Yatrakis.

The grantreceived and the status
of homosexual studies at Columbia
pertain to the same subject, but there
is no direct correlation, according to
Dean of Columbia College Jack
Greenberg.

Greenberg said there is no direct
correlation between the college’s
development of homosexual studies
courses and the cultivation of such
grants. Columbia College also of-
fers ample opportunity to pursue a
course of independent study of gay
issues. Also, the field overlaps sig-
nificantly with others.

“We won'’t create a department
on that, but there may be some inter-
departmental programming,”
Greenberg said. ‘

Several courses are offered in
various departments that are related
to gay and lesbian studies, accord-
ing to Pazzaglini.

The criteria for selecting a stu-
dent to receive the Lanyi scholar-
ship will be flexible, dependent not









